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Response From  Response  Comment  

Chief Officer of 
Police 

On behalf of the Chief Officer of Police I am tasked with responding (on his 
behalf) to consultations under the Gambling Act 2005 and Licensing Act 
2003. Having had the benefit of being a consultee the last time the 
Authority reviewed its Statement of Principles under the Gambling Act 
2005; I have considered the changes highlighted in the latest consultation. 
Essex Police has no comments to make as regards the revised statement 
of principles. 

No action required 

Loughton Town 
Council 

PL375    Consultation on Statement of Principles Under The Gambling 
Act 2005 
The Committee had no comments on the proposed changes to this 
policy statement.  However, members welcomed the inclusion of 
Gamblers Anonymous UK onto the list of consultees, offering an 
alternative opinion to that of the Gambling Industry. 

No Action Required 

Epping Town 
Council  

We were invited to comment on EFDC statement of Licensing Principles, 
this was discussed at the ordinary council meeting of the Epping Town 
Council held on 7th March 2023. When discussed the Town Council have 
returned on this subject – No Comment  

No Action Required 

 


